
 

Service Provider No 

Longer Needed 

This upcoming school year, 

you will no longer need to 

collect cell phone service 

provider information in order 

to send text messages to 

parents. Only a cell phone 

number is needed, thanks to 

a change in our underlying 

message sending technology. 

Parents may still receive 

messages by email as well.  Website Update 

It’s now easier to see if parents do not have any 

saved contact information. Users with no contact 

info will be flagged on both the “Students” and 

“Users” list pages making it easier to notice missing 

info at a glance. 

Clean up for the New Year 
Quickly delete students who have graduated from your 

center: 

• Log in to www.MessageFromMe.org 

• Click “My Center” link and scroll to “manage enrollment” 

• Click “Delete Graduating Students” 

• Check the box next to any students who have graduated 

from your center. (Note don’t delete students who are still 

at your center but moving on to a new class! Make these 

changes by editing Groups instead.) 

• Click the “Delete” button 
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Contact Us! 
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New Feature 

In the newest version of the app, children can pick 

multiple recipients for a single message (ex: Mom & Dad). 

Download the latest version from the app store! 

Visual Message Prompts 
Download free printouts from 

the MessageFromMe.org 

Resources page. Use these 

visuals to send quick and easy 

messages about parent meetings, 

field trip reminders, class 

visitors, or other class activities. 

We recommend laminating and 

using a white board marker. 

 


